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2000 County Road B2 West  |  Post Office Box 131163  |  Roseville, Minnesota 55113 

August 12,2022 
 
Dear ICC Nominating Committee, 
 
The AMBO Board of Directors is supporting the election of Jack Applegate as a Director at large 
to the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
His past service on the ICC Board of Directors, leadership in Region II. His active involvement in 
promoting our profession at the local community colleges, and his support of the chapters is 
vital as we continue to move forward and seek to bring forth the next generation of code 
officials. 
 
Jerry Backlund 
 
AMBO Board Chairman 
City of Hastings 
Hastings, MN 55033 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


